
Spotlight on
Our new Nature Base 

As a school 
community we 
have been 
incredibly lucky 
and are so 
appreciative of 
the amazing 
project that 
has been led by 
Bellway and 
their 
associates.

On behalf of the staff, governors, 
children and the whole community we 
would like to express our heart-felt 
thanks for everyone who has made 
such a wonderful difference! 




